
Dine at El Charro to  
Support the Fraser  
Educational Foundation

THE FRASER EDUCATIONAL FOUNDATION 

NEEDS YOUR SUPPORT!

The Fraser Educational Foundation is a 
nonprofit, tax-deductible organization. The 

objective of the foundation is to provide funding 
that will enhance teacher creativity, student 
enrichment and community involvement through 
activities that go beyond the scope of normally 
funded school budgets and responsibilities. 

The foundation supports Fraser schools with 
donations from teachers, individuals and local 
businesses. Over the last 20 years, the Fraser 
Educational Foundation has averaged $12,000 in 
grants annually. 

The grant program supports funding for all levels 
(DK-12). Some examples of recent projects the 
foundation has supported include grants for 
the purchase of books, supplemental education 
programs, online access to special interactive 
technology websites, virtual simulation software, 
and much more. 

Visit www.fraser.k12.mi.us for more 
information or call 586.439.7004 to  
become a friend of the Foundation!

Present this flyer at Fraser’s El Charro 
to have 20% of your bill donated to the 
Fraser Educational Foundation!

Monday, March 23, 2015 - 
Thursday, March 26, 2015
Valid from 11:00 a.m.-10:00 p.m. for 
dine-in and carry-out orders

El Charro Mexican Restaurant 
16720 East 14 Mile Road, Fraser 

586.294.3520




